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May 2017 Maintenance Highlights:
Visual Studio Upgrade
In May 2017, CADSWES staff continued work on the Visual Studio Upgrade from VS2010 to VS2013 in preparation for the upcoming 7.1 Release in June, 2017.
· A 32-bit Visual Studio 2013 environment was created and configured in addition to the existing 64-bit environment.
· Visual Studio 2013-compatible versions of all required 3rd party libraries were built and acquired.
· Regression tests passed fully for the 64-bit version.
· A 64-bit snapshot install file was created.
· Manual testing of the 64-bit began using an assigned-task test plan and is ongoing.
· The install procedure for the Visual Studio 2013 software was developed and tested for use on in-house development machines.  Both the old and the new version will operate simultaneously.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]The RiverWare library install process for in-house development machines was upgraded to support Visual Studio 2013, documented, and made available for immediate use.
